

TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP MINUTES

MARCH 13, 2001
This meeting of the Malabar Town Council was held at the Town Hall at 2725 Malabar Road.

ROLL CALL:

MAYOR/CHAIR:

PHILLIP CREWS




VICE-CHAIR:

CHARLENE HORTON 




COUNCIL MEMBERS:
TOM ESCHENBERG








HENRY DEKKER - EXCUSED

NANCY TINIO-BORTON








STEVE RIVET




ADMINISTRATOR:

WILLIAM HALL 




CLERK:


SUSAN KABANA

Also present were Chuck McClelland, Fire Chief and Nancy Jewel-Vincent, grant writer.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by the Mayor.  Prayer and pledge were lead by Mrs. Horton. 

The Council used the Five Year Plan Priorities list that was developed at the last five year plan workshop (held January 29, 2001) and developed priorities within each category.  The result is the following list:

Infrastructure
1. Roads

2. Drainage

3. Fire Hydrants

4. Neighborhood Revitalization

5. Beautification

Public Safety
1. Purchase Defibrillator

2. Replacing Tanker

3. Engine 99 Refurb

4. Replace obsolete radio packsets

5. Paint Building

6. Refurb Overhead Doors

7. Purchase Bunker Gear

8. Purchase Radios Headsets

9. Purchase Fire Hose

10. Replace Concrete Around Building

11. Purchase Utility Vehicle

12. Purchase Scott Air Packs

13. Purchase Squad Car

Equipment
1. Tractor and accessories for park maintenance

2. Pick-up Truck for Public Works

3. Dump Truck

4. Mower/Slope Mower

5. Office Equipment/Computers

Facilities
1. Expand Water & Sewer Lines

2. Public Works Storage

3. Town Hall

4. Community Center/Library

5. Recreation

Land Acquisition

1. Stormwater

2. Industrial

3. Parks and Recreation

4. Parks and Recreation ROW

5. Town Hall/Municipal ROW

The Council also directed Hall to contact an engineer and bring back three renderings of what could be done with the outside of Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20pm.








BY:

Mayor Phillip R. Crews, Chair

ATTEST:   

Susan Kabana, CMC

Town Clerk/Treasurer

DATE:

